
Heathrow and noise

I held a further meeting with Heathrow management last week at Conservative
conference. I stressed that there are still many complaints about noise
levels and concentrations of flights, particularly with easterly winds.
People remain unhappy with the changes which were made to the flying routes
and Compton gate in 2016.

Heathrow promised me they are reviewing the concentration policy and will
announce a formal consultation around the turn of the year. I will keep you
posted and have renewed my representations against past changes and current
practice. I want fewer flights over any one place, with quieter flying at
greater heights. All this is ppossible with modern technology.

http://www.government-world.com/heathrow-and-noise/

